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Nicola Gunn

From: Town Clerk <clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 June 2020 10:28
To: Planning
Cc: Nicola Hopkins
Subject: 3/2020/0309 Spout Farm, Preston Road

Categories: Yellow Category

EXTERNAL - This email originated from outside of Ribble Valley Borough Council . Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
With regards to the above planning application.   Longridge Town Council would like to see all the existing 
hedgerows retained.   
 
Longridge Town Council would also like to request any additional contribution for the wider benefit of the 
community of £20,000 for open spaces towards the completion of the Longridge Loop. 
 
 
Andrea Pownall 
Longridge Town Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer 
 
E: clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 


